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Dear Colleagues,

I would like to extend my sincere thanks to members of our campus
community who have generously made donations to our Stony Brook Cares
campaign this year. If you have yet to make a 2010 pledge, 1 ask that
you please consider giving to any of the following animal welfare
associations affiliated with SEFA/United Way:

1. American Humane Association, Agency Code 999-00036, web
site: www.americanhumane.org

2. The American Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to
Animals, Agency Code 999-00050, web site: www.aspca.org

3. Animal Charities of America, Agency Code 999-00656, web
site: www.animalcharitiesofamerica.org

4. Defenders of Wildlife, Agency Code 999-00137, web site:
www .defenders.org

5. Animalkind, Inc., Agency Code 999-00657, web site:
www.animalkind. info

6. Assistance Dog United Campaign, Agency Code 999-00061, web
site: www.assistancedogunitedcampaign.org

7. The Fund for Animals, Agency Code 999-00185, web site:
www . fundforanimals.org

8. The Humane Society of the United States, Inc., Agency
Code 999-00219, web site: www.hsus.org

Donations are not automatically renewed every year. If you are a past
donor and would like to make a pledge again this year, you will have
to complete another pledge form. Please visit our Stony Brook Cares
web site at http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/stonybrookcares/index.shtml
to download a pledge form, for information on how to give, and for
the complete SEFA/United Way list of charities. If you cannot find a
specific agency or cannot remember to whom you have given in past
years, please contact Millie Lucas, Long Island SEFA Director, at
631-940-3732 or mlucas@unitedwayli.org. All pledge forms should be
returned to Darschay Harris, Executive Assistant to the Provost, 407
Administration, Stony Brook, NY 11794 -1401. Please do not hesitate
to contact Darschay Harris at darschay.harris@stonybrook.edu or
631-632-4360 if you should have any questions regarding this year"s
campaign or for assistance in completing the pledge form.

Thank you.
Best,
Eric
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